
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 20th September 2024 

This Week…  
 
The children loving our phonics lessons and all the activities they’ve 
taken part in linked to the phonemes: ‘i n m d’.   
Children have been …. 

• playing with insects in the grass 
• number work 
• exploring musical instruments 
• dinosaur world play 

We’ve been practising blending the sounds to read words too! 
The children were introduced to our ‘Bottle Babies’ today, more 
information on these next week, but if the children mention them, 
they are a real thing! 
 

Next Week…  

We will continue to learn new phonic sounds ‘g o c k’ and enjoy a 
variety of activities.  The children will print using carrots and 
squeezing oranges! 
 

We haven’t had many families add their family photos to Tapestry. 
Please do share them with us, as it’s a wonderful opportunity for 
your child to develop their communication skills when they tell us 
about them – don’t forget to add a photo for ‘Guess the baby’ – 
thank you so much. 

 

More News…  
Tapestry – It’s been a busy couple of weeks for me, so please bear 
with me as I’ll be adding activities to support our weekly phonics 
lessons for Reception, as well as photos of all the fun we’ve been 
getting up to in EYFS, as soon as I can. 
 
Many thanks for all your support and have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Mrs Madden ☺ 
 


